
August 19, 2023
Dear Cousin Olaf,
Sincere condolences to you & Barbara.
It was a blessing to spend ~2 hours with your Mom last 
Sunday. We had such a good conversation. Perhaps no
one but me could have discussed with her the things we 
discussed as I grew up in the same neighborhood as she 
did. We reminisced about the people 
on Nash Ridge, the happenings at 
Freeman Church & her sister's (my 
mom's ) activities. She remembered 
clearly the people who lived on Nash 
Ridge, when she grew up. She 
remembered Gladys Forde Nash, 
also 103, living at Maplewood. 
She mentioned our aunt Mildred 
walking to take piano lessons from 
Birdie Haugen. She even surprised 
herself with the many of the things 
she could remember. I’ll share the news of her victory in 
Christ with the people that knew her on Nash Ridge and at 
Freeman Lutheran Church. 
God bless. 

Dan Sandwick 


